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MARATHON WEEK 1 UPDATE! 

To kick off the Marathon we had a pep rally last Friday!  Students gathered outside for the rally and to see 

how much they raised!  Students brought in $200 in pledges last week, which is great for only the third day 

of school!  Keep bringing in those pledges each week to help us reach our goal!  Our goal this year is 

$22,500, and if each family brings in their goal of $300 we will reach that goal!   

Students also had a blast playing camping bingo and getting a 

camping treat!  Each Friday, students will do a fun Marathon 

activity with their class!  Thank you for your support!   

St. Timothy’s Parish School is committed to providing quality Catholic Education through the 
cooperative efforts of the faith community. 

5th & 6th Grade Band Starting! 

6th grade band will start this Friday morning at 8:20am 

and continue every Tuesday and Friday.  Parents should 

drop off their 6th graders at the ML Elementary school 

door. 5th grade band starts next week and will be on 

Mondays and Wednesdays at 8:20am depending on their 

instruments. Please look for email from Ms. Shotts. 

ICE CREAM SOCIAL 

HOME & SCHOOL 

MEETING 

All families are invited to join us next 

Thursday, September 23rd for a Back to School 

Ice-Cream Social from 5:00-6:30pm at St. 

Timothy’s!  This will be a great opportunity to 

gather and meet other families and students.   

We will also be having a short Home and School 

Meeting at 6:15pm so families can find out more 

about Home and School Association and 

upcoming volunteer opportunities.  See you there!  

Join us for St. Timothy’s 

Fall Festival next Sunday, 

September 26th!  

The Festival will Kick-Off Saturday Night, September 

25th with a Pizza Party outside at St. Timothy’s School 

from 5:30-7:30pm.   

Then on Sunday, there will be Brunch at St. Timothy’s 

School from 9am1pm. Then from 10am-5pm there will be 

many fun activities! See flyer in this week’s envelopes 

for details!   

*Festival Volunteers Needed—The Festival committee 

is in need of several youth volunteers to help at the 

Festival with Kid’s games, Brunch and the cake walk.  If 

you can help please contact the Parish Office. 

7th & 8th graders playing BINGO 

with their Kindergarten buddies! 

BREAKFAST REMINDER 

Breakfast will be served from 7:30-8:00am.  To have 

breakfast, students must arrive before 8:00am so 

they can be in their class on time.  Thank you! 



DATES TO REMEMBER 

Thurs. Sept. 23  -School Mass 9:00am, grade 5 Mass 

Thurs. Sept. 23  -Ice Cream Social and Home &  

                            School Meeting 5-6:30pm 

Fri. Sept. 24       -Preschool, K, 1st grade to Fall   

                             Harvest Orchard 

Sat. Sept. 25      -Fall Festival Kickoff Party 5:30-7:30pm 

Sun. Sept. 26       -Fall Festival 10:00-5:00pm 

Wed. Sept. 29      -Optional NET Retreat for grades 6-8  

Thurs. Sept. 30    -School Mass, 9:00am, grade 4 Mass 

Friday, Oct. 1       -School Picture Day! 

Thurs. Oct. 7        -Living Rosary 

Thurs. Oct. 7        -School Mass, 9:00am, grade 3 Mass 

Fri. Oct. 8             -All School Marathon Pep Rally! 

Sat. Oct. 9      -Marathon for Nonpublic Education 

Tues. Oct. 12     -Late Start, school starts at 10:10am 

Oct. 21-22          -MEA Break, NO SCHOOL 

 

ATTN: 2ND GRADE 
PARENTS 

The Holy Family Meeting that 

was scheduled on September 

22nd has been postponed.  

More details will come in the future for the 

new meeting date. 

 

September is the Month dedicated to Our 
Lady of Sorrows, Feast Day Sept. 15th  

Our mother of sorrows, with strength from 
above you stood by the cross, sharing in the 
sufferings of Jesus, and with tender care you 
bore him in your arms, mourning and weeping. 

We praise you for your faith, which accepted 
the life God planned for you.  We praise you for 
your hope, which trusted that God would do 
great things in you.  We praise you for your love 
in bearing with Jesus the sorrows of His 
passion. 

Holy Mary, may we follow your 
example, and stand by all your 
children who need comfort and 
love.  

Mother of God, stand by us in 
our trials and care for us in our 
many needs.  Pray for us now 
and at the hour of our death.  
Amen.   

Prayer Corner 

MARATHON T-SHIRT ORDERS DUE 9/17 
If you would like to order a Green St. Timothy’s Marathon/
Spirit wear T-shirt  or a blue Camping shirt, orders are due by 
September 17th.  T-shirts available for both students and 
adults.  These t-shirts can be worn for the marathon, service 
days, Spirit Wear days, or are a great way to advertise our 
wonderful school while volunteering, chaperoning or out and 
about!  See this week’s envelopes for order information. 

SCHOOL PICTURES 
 

On Friday, October 1st , 
school pictures will be taken 
by Zahler Photography. On 
this day, the wearing of     
uniforms is optional.    

Picture order forms will be coming 
home next week.  Families may choose 
to have younger siblings pictures taken 
between 7:45 and 8:00 a.m. sharp! 
Additional order  envelopes will be 
available. If you have any questions 
please call or email the school.   
Picture Retake day is Thurs. 
November 4th. Tuesday/Thursday 
Preschool students will take pictures 
on this day.  

ALTER SERVER TRAINING 
There will be Alter Server training 
on Saturday, October 16th at 
9:00am in the church.  This will be 
for new 4th and 5th graders or any 
others who would like to serve or 
have a refresher.  

OPEN YOUTH ROOM- Wednesday evenings 3-7pm 

Open Youth Room started this week. All students in grades 6 
and up are welcome to join us in the church basement for this 
fun time each week.  There will be snacks, faith activities, and 
fellowship.  They are also in need of qualified chaperones to 
help at Open Youth Room as well as people willing to help 
provide or purchase a dinner meal each Wednesday.  Please 
contact Baylyn Wagner (bwagner@churchofsttimothy.org) 

NET RETREAT FOR GRADES 6-8 

All 6th –8th graders are invited to a NET Retreat on 
Wednesday, September 29th from 4-9pm in the church 
basement.  Cost is $10.00.  The NET Team missionaries will 
be joining us for a night of fun, food and learning about the 
faith.  Contact Karrie Walton to register or with any 
questions at:   kwalton@churchofsttimothy.org 

SCHOOL CALENDAR FUNDRAISER 

We are happy to announce that we are once again doing our St. 

Timothy’s School Calendar Raffle Fundraiser!  These calendars 

will go home in November.  Our calendars showcase pictures of 

students and events throughout the year, and has a raffle ticket 

attached to each calendar for a chance to win a cash price in a 

daily drawing.  We are looking for businesses to advertise in our 

calendar.  In your folder today you will find a form if you would 

like to advertise or know someone who would be interested. 


